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Ms. Marlene H. D.orts:h, Secretary . Federal Comumunications Commission
Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary

445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  FM Translator W247CI (formerly K285GI), Fort Dodge, IA, Fac No. 144601
Construction Permit File No. BNPFT-20130328AFH, as modified by
File No. BMPFT-20160129AZC
Request for Further Extension of Construction Permit Deadline

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Starboard Media Foundation, Inc. (“SMEFE”), by its attorney and pursuant to Sections 1.3
and 73.3598 of the Commission’s Rules, hereby respectfully requests an additional 30-day
extension of the expiration date of the construction permit associated with FM translator station
W247CI, Middleton, Wisconsin (formerly K285GI, Fort Dodge, lowa) (Facility No. 144601) (the
“Construction Permit”). As indicated in SMF’s original request for extension, filed on March 7,
2016, the Construction Permit originally was due to expire on April 26, 2016. Per the e-mail,
dated March 25, 2016, from Victoria McCauley, Attorney/Advisor, Audio Division, Media
Bureau, the Commission found that good cause existed to extend the deadline of the Construction
Permit until six months from the date of the grant of the modification to the Construction Permit
(“CP Mod”). The CP Mod was granted on March 4, 2016, meaning the new expiration date for
the Construction Permit is September 4, 2016.

Since March 25, SMF has been diligently seeking confirmation from the owner of the
proposed site on which the Construction Permit is proposed to be built that SMF may commence
construction. Unfortunately, the site owner has not been responsive, despite SMF’s many
entreaties. SMF also has been diligently searching for alternative sites, but has not yet obtained
approval from any of them. SMF believes that it may be able to reach an agreement soon with a
prospective site owner. In order to pursue that possibility, SMF respectfully requests a 30-day
extension of the September 4 deadline — until October 3, 2016 — in order to complete its pursuit of
a site from which W247CI can be constructed. Such extension will provide SMF with additional
time to secure a permanent site and, if a new site is obtained, to prepare, file and allow the
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Commission to process a new modification application. Once the construction permit application
is granted, SMF commits to prompt initiation of service to the listening public.

For the forgoing reasons, SMF respectfully submits that good cause exists to grant this
request. Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned.

espectfully sub%
Mark B. Denbo
Counsel to Starboard Media Foundation, Inc.

gez Victoria McCauley, Esq. (FCC) (victoria.mccauley@fcc.gov)




